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CHAPERONE POLICY

Protecting the privacy and dignity of patients is a key part of our core values at The
Private Clinic of Harley Street.

Whether it's during a consultation or out-patient appointment or as an in-patient, you
may want to have a chaperone present during an examination or procedure and it's our
policy to do everything we can to facilitate this.

Following best practice, The Private Clinic of Harley Street offers chaperones for all
examinations and procedures.

Your healthcare professional may also require a chaperone to be present for certain
consultations in accordance with our chaperone policy.

If you would like to see a copy of our Chaperone Policy or have any questions or
comments regarding this please contact the Clinic Manager.

If you would like a chaperone or further information, please ask a member of our
staff.
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